
 

Hello Friends of Sunbury Christian Camp,


As you know, Sunbury has been a massive blessing for ZEMA and local churches in its surrounding 
area. I had the opportunity to attend the 2024 ZEMA Conference with a team from CCC at Sunbury. 
Our team and each missionary family left blessed and reconnected.  Sunbury has served ZEMA and so 
many surrounding churches over the last decades, and now it could use your help. Our faithful friends, 
the Lewins and the Swanks, are diligently tackling needed updates and general maintenances on the 
property. God has gifted them with the skills and the heart to continue improving Sunbury, but we are 
needing more funds to continue. Sunbury is needing to maintain a maintenance fund of $8,000. The 
goal would be that as this fund gets depleted for maintenance expenses we are able to replenish it 
with new donations. Sunbury is also in need of funds for specific larger construction projects. Would 
you prayerfully consider partnering with us through prayer and giving? Please let me know if you would 
like to talk more about ZEMA’s work at Sunbury and its future projects. God bless you. 


Kevin Pinter

ZEMA Board Member 


Sunbury Christian Camp 

Donate with a check:


Mail a check to PO Box 62337, Colorado Springs 
CO 80962-2337


OR

Hand a check to Kevin Pinter or Greg Seghers


All checks should be made out to ZEMA and have 
Sunbury in the memo

Donate online:


Visit https://zema.givingfuel.com/sunbury-camp


Ways To Give

https://zema.givingfuel.com/sunbury-camp


General Maintenance Fund Items
• John Deer Mower

•Generator/Solar

•Pump Systems

•Security Fence

•More

Future Projects
•Purified Water System

•Outdoor Braai Pavilion

•Upgrade Playground

•More

Recent Completed Projects
•Renovation and remodel of Emoyeni house

•Renovation and remodel of Boaz house 

•Deck railing around the Dining Hall Patio 

•Refinishing flooring

•New Tuck Shop

•Exterior painting

•Much more




